RE: Consultation in relation to application P/2024/0219/S2DPA

HazSubConsent CEMHD5 <HazSubCon.CEMHD5@hse.gov.uk>
Wed 01/05/2024 09:08

To:Alex Ball <AlexBall@sthelens.gov.uk>
Cc:HazSubConsent CEMHD5 <HazSubCon.CEMHD5@hse.gov.uk>

U 2 attachments (2 MB)
Planning Application Consultation - Ref P.2024.0219.S2DPA.pdf; CZ Mapper - Planning Ref - P.2024.0219.S2DPA.png;

WARNING: This email may be from an unknown source. DO NOT reply, click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

This application does not fall within the Consultation Distance Zones of either a Major Hazard Site or
Major Accident Hazard Pipeline.

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is a statutory consultee for certain developments within the
consultation distance of Major Hazard Sites and Major Accident Hazard Pipelines.

When potential development sites are identified, if any of them lie within the Consultation Distances
for either a Major Hazard Site or Major Accident Hazard Pipeline Council can use Web App which is
HSE's on-line decision support software tool, to see how HSE would advise on any proposed
development - https://pa.hsl.gov.uk

HSE has no comment to make on:

Application Number: P/2024/0219/S2DPA
Location: 305 West End Road Haydock St Helens WA11 0AX

Should you or your colleagues need any additional help in using the new WebApp to obtain HSE's
advice on a proposed development, a central support service is available at lupenquiries@hse.gov.uk
or by telephoning on 0203 028 3708.

Regards
Sent on behalf of CEMHD5
Nicki

Nicki Woodruff

CEMHD Divisional Business Support Team (DBST)
1.2 Redgrave Court

Merton Road

Bootle

L20 7HS


https://pa.hsl.gov.uk/

From: alexball@sthelens.gov.uk <alexball@sthelens.gov.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 2:35 PM

To: HazSubConsent CEMHD5 <HazSubCon.CEMHD5@hse.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultation in relation to application P/2024/0219/S2DPA

Please find attached a consultation in relation to the above application.

Yours Sincerely,
Mr Alex Ball
Planning Officer
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Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the author and may not necessarily
reflect those of the Authority. No contractual arrangement is intended to arise from this
communication."
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